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|M. E. Floyd Thomas
Manager of Operations
Tennessee Valley Authority
540 Market Street
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401

Dear Floyd:

I want to thank you for your hospitality and for the tours of the Dispatch
Center and the Raccoon Mountain facility--and Lookout Mountain, too. It

was a fascinating day and one I'll long remember. Please pass on my thanks
and appreciation to Mr. Huff and Mr. Moore.

My week at the Training Center was one of the most interesting and useful
times I have had recently. It is an outstanding facility and a great
credit to TVA. Joe Johnson and his staff were most helpful.

Thanks again, and

Beskregards,

s

\ R.

Joseph M Hendrie
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